
Calling all members

We are priviliged to have secured photographer Ray Joyce as Speaker for our 
next South Channel Garden Club meeting on 2 June 2014. 

The aim of this speaker session will be to give members tips on 
improving the photographing of your own gardens. 

 This session is not about teaching you to use an expensive camera. 
It is about how to take the best photos from your current camera, thinking about the ways 

to approach the photographing your garden and the plants within, and enjoying the outcome. 

Ray Joyce is a highly respected house and garden photographer who developed The Scented Rose 
gardens at Glaziers Bay. Ray has returned to Hobart after spending several years at Swansea. 

Please send me your favorite photo/s taken in your garden 
as background to the talk by 27 May 2014. 

These can be emailed to lynneuptin@netspace.net.au or sent to 
Lynne Uptin at PO Box 40 Middleton  

for any questions please email me or call me on 62921685

The Scented Rose at Glaziers Bay


